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What is BeeWell? 

 

#BeeWell is a programme that aims to understand the issues that matter to young
people through an annual wellbeing survey delivered to secondary schools. The results are

anonymised and combined so that schools, voluntary agencies, local government and
health can act on what young people are saying and make positive change.

In 2023, 22,000 young people in Hampshire, Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton
had their voices heard through the #BeeWell Programme.

All schools in Hampshire, the Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and Southampton have
been invited to participate. Students in years 9 and 10 are invited to complete the
survey at school between 1 October and 29 November 2024. You have the option to

opt them out, students are also able to opt themselves out at any time. 

200 young people have been involved in developing the questions and cocreating the
survey by telling us what factors influence their wellbeing, and what makes them
thrive. It is important we get the opportunity to hear all young people’s voices, so

alongside the standard survey, there is a shorter version and a symbol version. The
survey can be completed in multiple sittings and young people will be supported by

their teachers to complete. 

The survey

Schools will receive a confidential, bespoke feedback report to provide insight into the
wellbeing of students. All individual surveys are anonymous, however collectively will
be able to inform improvements. Neighbourhood level data will also be publicly
available to help local organisations and businesses target resources to where they are
most needed.


